
 

9.2.24 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
Thank you for your ongoing support during the first half of the spring term. We hope you have a good half term 
break and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 19th February.  
It has been fantastic to welcome lots of you into school for the curriculum afternoons and forest school sessions 
so far this year. Below is a reminder of parent events coming up.  

Class  Date  Time  Focus for the session  

Eagle owls (year 6) 19th February 1.30-3.00pm forest school  

Owlets/ little owls 28th February 9-11am curriculum  

Barn owls (year 3) 28th February 1.30-3.00pm curriculum  

Elf Owls (year 1) 29th February 1.30-3.00pm  curriculum  

Snowy Owls (year 4) 6th March 1.30-3.00pm curriculum  

Forest Owls (year 5) 8th March 1.30-3.00pm curriculum  

Spectacled owls(year 2) 11th March 1.30-3.00pm forest school  

 
A reminder of other dates for this half term are below;  

Date Event  Details/ to note  

19.2.24 Year 5 go to young 
voices 

Emailed to parents 

Week 
beginning 
4.3.24 

Reports  Parents of children in reception to year 6 will receive their child’s 
annual report. Please note that as parents will receive a written 
report no parent consultation meetings are planned for this term  

13.3.24 Non uniform day  The children are invited to come to school in non-uniform and bring 
a chocolate donation. We then make chocolate stackers and raffle 
before Easter 

From 20.3.24 -
26.3.24 

The book fair will be 
in school   

More details to be sent closer to the event.  

28.3.24 
8.30am  

Celebration 
assembly  

Parents of the children receiving an award will be invited to the 
assembly.   

28.3.24 School closes for 
the Easter break   

School closes at 2pm  

Kind regards,  
 

 
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  


